
 

 

 
 
 
 
Declaration of publication of Unaudited Statement of Accounts  
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the draft statement of accounts for the year ending 31 
March 2023 has been published on the Council’s website.  
 
The statement of accounts is unaudited at this stage and may be subject to 
change. Upon completion of the audit, the final audited statement of accounts will 
be published. 
 
The annual governance statement has been prepared in accordance with 
regulation 6(1b) and approved in accordance with regulation 6(2b) of the 
Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015. 
 
The narrative statement has been prepared in accordance with regulation 8 of 
the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015. 
 
 
Dated: 31 May 2023 
 
Sarah Selvanathan 
Strategic Director & Deputy Chief Executive (S 151 Officer)  


